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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Don Tabacoff

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC DENTISTRY
FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
SNORING & SLEEP APNEA

THERAPY

ey

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

          ORGANIZATIONS
             & ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Sunday School
10:00 AM Mass

Weekly Sacramental Preparation
Developing & Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Wealth Advisor
Parishioner

416.862.3929
martin.oswald@scotiamcleod.com

I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2012
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

Maura Walsh
Sales Representative

416-762-4200
"On the Move"

I Can Help!

Realty Systems Inc., Brokerage

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506
10+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

still the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

• High Efficiency Gas Furnaces          
• Tankless Hot Water Heaters            
• In Floor Radiant                              
• Maintenance & 24 Hour Service      
• Central & Ductless Air Conditioning

2753 Dundas St. W. (E. of Keele St.)  416-762-1291

L.B. HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING CO.

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Hotline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

YORKE CHAPEL

2357 Bloor Street West     416-767-3153

F U N E R A L  D I R E C T O R S

w w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c aw w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c a

Open for Brunch
Sat & Sun

1729 Bloor St. W.
416-901-7468

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

             Call us

416-239-6161
thornbrookhomecare.com

For all your
Home Care needs..
•NURSING
•CAREGIVERS
•LIVE-INS

THORNBROOK
HOME CARE

♦

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives
www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5
P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok  ( ext.222)
Religious Education

religioused@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Larry O'Grady
Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:
Eugene Sziraky

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

SPOT
STRICTLY BULK
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

905-624-4422

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

PHARMACYLTD.Solarski

Home Health Care and
Home Medication Management Services

Mon-Fri: 9:30 am-7:30 pm,
Sat: 9:30 am-4:00 pm

149 Roncesvalles Ave.       416-536-5452

HICKMAN MOBILE VETERINARY

SERVICES

In-home end-of-life care for your pet

416-700-3293

hickmanmobile@gmail.com    www.hickmanmobile.ca



THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, November 4 
Romans 11:29-36 Psalm 69 
Luke 14:12-14 
5:30 pm   All Souls Novena 
 
Tuesday, November 5 
Romans 12:5-16   Psalm 131 
Luke 14:15-24 
5:30 pm   All Souls Novena 
 
Wednesday, November 6, 
Romans 13:8-10   Psalm 112                   
Luke 14:25-33 
5:30 pm  All Souls Novena 
 
Thursday, November 7 
Romans 14:7-12  Psalm 27 
Luke 15:1-10 
5:30 pm  All Souls Novena 
 
Friday, November 8 
Romans 15:14-21   Psalm 98              
Luke 16:1-8 
5:30 pm All Souls Novena 
 
Saturday, November 9 
Ezekiel 47:1-2, 8-9,12   Psalm 46  
John 2:13-22 
5:30 pm   All Souls Novena 
 
Sunday, November 10             
2Maccabees 7:1-2,7, 9-14 Psalm 17    
2 Thessal. 2:16—3:5 Luke 20:27-38 
8:30 am     Frederick Cornelius 
10:00 am   The Parish Community 
12:00 pm   Thomas & Lina Hyland 
7:00 pm    All Souls Novena 
 
Monthly Comparison for:  OCTOBER 
Offertory 2012 2013 
Envelopes $18,304 $19,365 
Loose $4,697 $5,215 
PAG* $7,832 $7,068 
Total $30.833 $31,648 
 
* Pre-Authorized Giving 
Contributions for the Building 
Maintenance Fund   $2,022.00 

 

THE PASTOR’S CORNER 
 
Peace and Goodness to all! 
 

   As November begins with the celebration of All Saints Day and All 
Souls Day, we remember our deceased relatives and friends in 
prayerful celebration of their lives and the influence they have had on 
all of our lives. The Communion of Saints includes all the Saints in 
heaven, the faithful on earth and those who have gone before us to be 
with the Lord whose death and Resurrection has won salvation for us. 
Throughout the month it is good to give thanks to God for the love we 
have experienced from our deceased loved ones, and to remember them 
by loving others in ways that recall their goodness to us.  May they rest 
in the Peace of Christ and may we bring the peace of Christ to all as we 
appreciate the precious memories of those we hold in our hearts.  
 
   Halloween, or as it was called, All Hollow’s eve is rooted in the All 
Saints Day celebration. It has obviously morphed over the centuries, 
into something else entirely. Appropriate to the current Halloween 
spirit, the youth of our parish turned the parish hall into a very scary 
place for their Halloween Bash on Friday October 25th.  What a 
marvellous job of decorating, lighting and sound they accomplished to 
have good fun in the celebration.  Thank you to all who assisted in this 
event, their names are listed in the bulletin. Thank you all. The youth 
have decided to begin meeting on a regular basis to nurture their 
participation in the life of the parish, and we pray that a robust ministry 
to our youth will grow to welcome others to become a part of our 
community.  Well done folks! and thank you again. 
 
   As you can see our choir area is undergoing some transformation to 
better incorporate the music ministry into the congregation that will 
enhance fuller participation in our liturgical worship.  The building 
committee has been planning this, and working to provide the best and 
most flexible designs for our various liturgical celebrations. It will take 
some time for the sound and wiring elements to be included before it is 
finally completed.  Thank you to all who are involved in this process, 
and thanks for your patience while it is evolving to best meet our 
needs.  
 
   At the staff meeting we planned for the upcoming advent ministries 
retreat that will prepare us for the liturgical celebrations through the 
Christmas season and beyond.  On behalf of all of the staff, I want to 
say thank you to all who enrich our worship by your dedicated 
participation in the ministerial life of the parish. May God Bless you 
richly, and may the Saints ever intercede on our behalf.  
 

In the love and Joy of Christ. 
Fr. Dan 

NOVEMBER 3, 2013 

 
Please Pray for:                                                                                         
The Sick: Greg Sheere, Pat Murphy                     
The Deceased: John Rose, Bridget Dolan, Linda Thibodeau, Mary Higgins        
               
                                                       
CWL Christmas Bazaar (Nov. 10/13) – Start gathering your household 
items!!!  the CWL has started collecting them for the Bazaar!  Please bring 
your items to the Parish Hall after all the masses.  Donations of new/newer 
items, gently used household items (no clothes), trinkets/treasures, jewellery, 
toys, books (no textbooks, please), and home-made knits and crafts will be 
welcomed.  Thank you in advance for helping to make the Bazaar a 
successful one! 
 
Winter Welcome Table News 
Due to construction at St Peters, Winter Welcome Table this season will have 
the temporary start date of December 16.  This is to facilitate the nature of the 
construction.  We are working closely with the staff of St Peters to make this 
start date happen and hopefully sooner.  We are also negotiating with the staff 
to bring back the "clothing room" for the program. The meeting of the 
volunteers has not been set yet, as we are looking forward to an earlier 
start....look for news updates in the bulletin...coming very soon...Frank & 
Marie 
 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
St. Joan of Arc’s Conference will be holding a Bundle Weekend the weekend 
of Nov. 16th & 17th. The truck will be in our parking lot to accept your 
gently used clothing and household items. Please note we are not collecting 
furniture 
 
SHEPHERD’S TRUST,   November 16/17 
There will be a collection for The Shepherds’ Trust.  The mission of The 
Shepherds’ Trust is to help ensure that elderly and disabled priests are 
provided with sufficient financial resources to lead a dignified life after many 
years of ministry. Your generous gift will help our priests to maintain a 
modest but active and independent lifestyle in their retirement years. For 
priests who are ill or otherwise infirm, the Trust ensures they have access to 
nursing home facilities and medical care. Thank you for your support of this 
important work. Envelopes are available at the entrances of the church. 
 
THANK YOU! YOUTH HALLOWEEN BASH 
It was a great success! Thanks to our Youth Group Planning 
Committee: Alesia Bianchi, Angelina Bianchi, Marta Skreta, Chloe 
Davey, Cindy Shuintum, Claire Lintern, Olivia Nocida, Sarah 
Obonsawan, Olivia Masella, Sofia Goulart, Tania Valente, Leah 
McLeod Demers, Robert and Alex  Matusik, Daniel, Chris & Alvaro, 
A JOB WELL DONE! 
 
INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER FOR PERSECUTED 
CHRISTIANS     Nov. 10.                                                                                 
You are invited to an Ecumenical Prayer Service to pray for our persecuted 
brothers and sisters at 3:00 pm at St. Paul’s Basilica (Queen & Power Sts.) on 
Nov. 10th. For more information contact 416-934-3400   ext. 344. 
 

THIS WEEK 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4 
7:00 pm  Youth Group 
 
Tuesday, November 5 
4:30 pm Religious Education 
7:30 pm Building & Maintenance 
 
Wednesday November 6 
Staff Meeting 
7:30 pm Bible Study/ RCIA 
 
Thursday, November 7 
7:00 pm CWL Set up 
 
Friday, November 8 
CWL Set up 
 
Saturday, November 9 
CWL Set up 
 
Sunday, November 10 
CWL Bazaar 
 
____________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember 
Tuesday, November 12 
7:30 pm Finance Committee 
 
November 16/ 17 
St. Vincent de Paul Bundle Weekend 
Shepherd’s Trust Collection 
 
Tuesday, November 19 
6:30 pm First Reconciliation  
 
Saturday, December 7 
Advent Retreat 
 
Men’s Retreat 
Feeling your faith, spiritual, family life 
needs a boost?  Come to the Men’s 
ACTS Retreat November 21-24  
at Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre, 
Mississauga. Private rooms and 
bathrooms. Great food! For more 
details contact Willy Klaudusz 905-
824-1159 
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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
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DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Don Tabacoff

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440
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To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank
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HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
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                  Office Hours
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Wednesday mornings closed.
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          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

          ORGANIZATIONS
             & ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Sunday School
10:00 AM Mass

Weekly Sacramental Preparation
Developing & Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420
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Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

Maura Walsh
Sales Representative

416-762-4200
"On the Move"

I Can Help!

Realty Systems Inc., Brokerage

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506
10+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

still the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

• High Efficiency Gas Furnaces          
• Tankless Hot Water Heaters            
• In Floor Radiant                              
• Maintenance & 24 Hour Service      
• Central & Ductless Air Conditioning

2753 Dundas St. W. (E. of Keele St.)  416-762-1291

L.B. HEATING &
AIR CONDITIONING CO.

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Hotline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

YORKE CHAPEL

2357 Bloor Street West     416-767-3153

F U N E R A L  D I R E C T O R S

w w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c aw w w . t u r n e r p o r t e r . c a

Open for Brunch
Sat & Sun

1729 Bloor St. W.
416-901-7468

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

             Call us

416-239-6161
thornbrookhomecare.com

For all your
Home Care needs..
•NURSING
•CAREGIVERS
•LIVE-INS

THORNBROOK
HOME CARE

♦

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives
www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5
P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Vivian Kwok  ( ext.222)
Religious Education

religioused@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Larry O'Grady
Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Chris McConnell 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:
Eugene Sziraky

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

SPOT
STRICTLY BULK
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

905-624-4422

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

PHARMACYLTD.Solarski

Home Health Care and
Home Medication Management Services

Mon-Fri: 9:30 am-7:30 pm,
Sat: 9:30 am-4:00 pm

149 Roncesvalles Ave.       416-536-5452

HICKMAN MOBILE VETERINARY

SERVICES

In-home end-of-life care for your pet

416-700-3293

hickmanmobile@gmail.com    www.hickmanmobile.ca




